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A story of self-disclosure

By Gerry Zack, CCEP, CFE, CIA

Please feel free to contact me anytime to share your thoughts.

e +1612.357.1544 (Cell)

e +1952.567.6215 (Direct)
e gerry.zack@corporatecompliance.org

e twitter.com/Gerry_Zack

e linkedin.com/in/gerryzack

Most readers know that in July the HHS OIG announced new self-disclosure guidance for grantees. But for many
years, self-disclosure has, far more often than not, been the best approach when compliance issues are found.
Here’s my own tale of self-disclosure, from just a few years ago, before joining HCCA, when I was an investigator
and my team was brought in to assist a client.
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